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For further information, contact: 
 
Marilyn Butland 
Vice-President 
Pilot° Communications 
8 Rowan Street, P. O. Box 23150 
St. John’s, NL  A1B 4J9 
Tel:  709.753.0794, ext.23 
Mobile: 709.727.3171 
Fax: 709.753.0795 
Email:  mbutland@pilotcom.ca 
Website:  www.pilotcom.ca 
 

 
 
 

Notice to Public: 
Commission of Inquiry Building is a Scent Free Environment 
 
The Commission of Inquiry on Hormone Receptor Testing would like to 
advise the public and the media that the building in which hearings will be 
held is a scent free environment. This area includes the general office, public 
hearing room and common areas. 

 
In recognition of individuals with asthma, allergies and severe environmental 
and chemical sensitivities, the Commission has asked that all those who 
attend the hearings or visit the offices located at 50 Tiffany Lane, please 
refrain from wearing fragrances and scented personal care products. This 
includes perfumes, colognes, aftershave and scented hair products. Your 
cooperation is greatly appreciated.  
 
For further information, please contact Marilyn Butland at Pilot 
Communications. 
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